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15 October 2015 

 

  

  

Re: Recommendation 

 

             

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Our office hired Metzad Engineering Company as a General Contractor represented by 

Mr. Amnon Cohen as Project and Construction Manager to construct a 2,600 m² one 

story concrete building in Akká.   

 

Mr. Cohen managed the project with a high level of professionalism and efficiency.  His 

management of all sub-contractors and documentation of the construction process has 

been superb.  We would consider inviting Metzad Company to join our upcoming 

project again and highly recommend them. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Khosrow Rezai, 

Project Manager, AIA, NCARB 

Office of Northern Development Projects 

 


